
 

 

  

                                                                   

                                                                         January 3, 2024 

 

 

ERRATUM/ADDENDUM #1 

 

Request for Information # 4916.2 

Continued Implementation of an Electric School Bus Fleet 

 
 The above referenced Request for Information is hereby modified to reflect the following changes/additions: 

 

  

1. The date and time set for receipt of proposals has been changed from January 17, 2024 at 2:00 P.M. to 

January 31, 2024 at 2:00 P.M. 

 

2. The time-frame to schedule site visits have been expanded. The site visit may be schedule between 

January 8-12, 2024 and January 16-19, 2024. You must schedule you visit directly with Michael Lewis, 

Acting Director, Department of Transportation, via email to Michael_K_Lewis@mcpsmd.org or by 

calling 240-740-6200.  

 

3. Responses to questions that were submitted will be posted by January 9, 2024. 

 

All other terms and conditions of the RFI remain unchanged. 

 

  

    
                                        Angela McIntosh-Davis, CPPB, Director  

                                                                                   Division of Procurement 

 AMD 

 

             Copy to 

 RFI File 

 

 

Please indicate your receipt of this notice by signing below and return with your proposal or under 

separate cover. 

 

 

Accepted:                  
 Name and Title  

 

 Name of Company:             

 

mailto:Michael_K_Lewis@mcpsmd.org

